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 Millbrook Newsletter 
Happy Birthday       

 
 
 
Happy birthday to the following pupils 
who celebrate their birthdays between 
16th July and 27th August 
 
Nursery – Eva & Bella-Rose 
 
Class 1 – Maddison & Lucas 
 
Class 2 – Oscar, Emily & Bella 
 
Class 3 – Lola, Sophia, Thomas, 
                Lizzie & Sonny 
 
Class 4 – Charlotte, Jack & Nevaeh 
 
Class 7 – Marcus, Darci, Laila, Brody & Alice 
 
Class 8 – Isabelle, Jack, Lilly-Rose, Hannah &  
                James 
 
Class 9 – Laila, Elli, Hollie, Harriet & Violet-May 
 
Class 10 – Lewis & Alex 
 
Class 11 – Jasmine, Fatmir, Ruby & Annie Mai 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
Welcome to the very last newsletter of the 

school year. We have had a lovely Sport’s Day since 
our last newsletter, and I hope all parents enjoyed 
this.  

At the end of term, we say farewell to 
Miss Kinsella (teacher) who will be leaving to join 
another school and Mrs Redmond (school admin) 
who is moving to a new career. I wish them both 
every success and would like to thank them for 
their service to our school. 

 I have attached school dates for 
next year and would request that all holidays 
booked are during school holidays. We have ensured 
all INSET days are tagged onto school holidays to 
minimise parent disruption and provide the 
opportunity to get some cheaper holiday deals. 
Next year pupils in Year 2 and 6 will do statutory 
tests in May, Year 1 and 4 will do statutory tests in 
June and Year 3, 4 and 5 will do standardised tests 
in June. Attendance at school is vital if they are to 
meet expected standards for their age. Absence is 
disruptive for both learning and teaching.  

JM Maloney 
 

Dates for diaries 
Mon 18th Jul – KS1 Attendance Party. C4 pizza 
party. Children to visit new classes, C1 – 7 to 
see Leaver’s Service dress rehearsal 
Tues 10:00am – Leavers Service 10:00am. Break 
up 3:15pm 
Mon 5th Sep – Back to school. 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Issue 18 – 15th July 2022 

Rainbow Childcare 
Rainbow childcare- for further 

information 
0151 548 0893 

info@rainbowchildcare.kirkby. 

org.uk. 
 

 

  

  

Child of the week 
Nursery – Max & Alice 

Class 1 – George & Lucas 
Class 2- Liam & Rebecca 

Class 3 – Lily-Mae & Brandon Bernstein 
Class 4 – Jack & All of Class 4 

Class 7 – Star & Hannah 
Class 8 – Amelia & Halle 
Class 9 -Oliver & Isaac 

Class 10 – Alex & Charlie  
Class 11 – Harry & All Sports Day Y6 helpers 

Mrs McKuhen – Darcie & All of Class 4 
Mrs Chambers -Elisha  
Mrs Bocking - Brandon 

 

Attendance 
 

Attendance for the last 
two weeks has been 

90.1% and 90.0%. It is 
very worrying that 10% of 
children at Millbrook have 
been absent over the past 

two weeks. Our weekly 
winners were C3 and C4 

96.6% and 97.1% 
respectively. Their 

attendance is 15% above 
some classes. Class 4 

have the highest 
attendance in the school 
and win the pizza party 
on Monday. Well done 

Class 4! Congratulations 
to Jake, Lily-Mae, Hollie 
and Morgan (KS1 and 2 

respectively) who won our 
100% attendance £10 
weekly Amazon voucher 

for coming to school 
every day on time. Keep 

up the good work.  

 

School Uniform  
 

Please purchase the correct uniform for 
your child for September. Ties and 
black shoes are compulsory for all 

children. Trainers are not acceptable. 
PE kits must be a red polo shirt and 

black shorts/ training pants.  
 

Break up- Tuesday 19th July - 3:15pm 
 

Congratulations 
Harry Kilpatrick  

brother to Phoebe 
 in Class 4  

was born 1st July 2022 
 at 8.49am  

weighing 6 pounds 11oz 

  

School Term Dates 2022 – 23 
Autumn 2022 

Pupils return:  Monday 5th September 
Half term:  Friday 21st - Friday 28th Oct 
Pupils return: Monday 31st October 
Term ends:   Wednesday 21st December 

Spring term 2023 
Pupils return: Wednesday 4th January  
Half term   Monday 13th – Friday 17th Feb 
Pupils return: Monday 20th February 
Term ends:   Friday 31st March 

Summer term 2023 
Pupils return: Tuesday 18th April 
May Day  Monday 1st May 
Half term   Mon 29th May– Friday 2nd June  
Pupils return: Tuesday 6th June 
Term ends:  Wednesday 19th July 
 
 

Leaver’s Service 

On Tuesday, we will say farewell to our Year 

6 pupils. It is lovely that we have seen them 

through a full year in school with things 

moving back to normal. The Leaver’s Service 

will take place at 10:00am. We welcome 

parents to view this. Children will walk down 

the central isle so this area will be kept clear. 

We look forward to seeing you all. 
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